
The Hill at Furnace Brook
Condominium Trust

To: All Residents

From: The Board of Trustees

Date: July 1, 2013

RE: Important Pool Information

Please be aware of the following important issues 
regarding the use of the pool:

• Remember to sign in and out on the pool log.

• Take a Shower prior to entering the pool.  

• Anyone with intestinal or stomach sickness should not 
use the pool.

• It is mandatory that infants be outfitted in special 
sealed swim diapers when using the pool.

• No pets allowed in the pool.

The sign in sheet is important in indicating number of 
swimmers having used the pool(and for how long) and 
whether extra chemicals should be added.  The pool 
could be shut down anytime if levels get too low, pool 
water gets cloudy or lab tests come back positive.

We appreciate your cooperation in this important 
matter.  Enjoy the summer.


